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your Diary 

Tues 14th March 

School Class Group 

Photographs  

 

Mon 20th March – 

Wed 22nd March 

Standon Bowers  

Residential 

Wednesday 29th 

March 

Arthog Parents meet 

2:40pm 

Easter  

Eggstravaganza  

29th March 

Designs to be in 

school at 9am 

Thursday 30th 

March   

Year 4 Easter Service 

at church—Year 4 

parents welcome to 

attend 

Friday 31st March  

Break up normal time 
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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Forgiveness 

Value for the half term – Forgiveness 

This half term, we are focusing on the Christian Value of forgiveness. Forgiveness means letting go 

of feelings of resentment and refocusing your thoughts on positive emotions 

such as empathy and compassion toward the person who hurt you. 

Outside of school, children might demonstrate forgiveness in the following 

ways: 

 Showing forgiveness to a friend 

 Showing empathy and compassion towards someone or an event that 

was hurtful and damaging 

If you feel your child has demonstrated forgiveness and made a real difference to the life of some-

one else over the course of this half term, please complete this form and return it to their class 

teacher. If approved, your child will be awarded the forgiveness sticker for their Values Passport. 

Welcome back  

It has been a very busy first week back! There have been so many fantastic   

experiences for the children including World book Day, a trip to Walsall Art   

Gallery, sporting events and many more activities taking place in the classroom 

for the launch of our art focus this half term.  I would like to say thank you for 

all of your hard work and support during world book day there were some truly 

amazing and unique costumes which must have taken a lot of time and effort to create. 

Over the half term all classes will be studying different aspects of art including contemporary and 

modern artists and experimenting with a wide range of different medias. I am sure they will have 

lots of fun and learn many new skills.    

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/11110/values-passport-slip.pdf


Remembrance Garden 

“Blessed are those who mourn, for they shall be comforted”.   Matthew 5:4 

Over the past two months, we have been planning and developing an area of reflection within the 
grounds of our school. 

When designing the garden, we wanted 
to have a quiet place of beauty to stop 
and think about our loved ones.  For us 
to sit together and remember. 

We have been blessed with the gener-
osity of others.  We would like to thank 
Oskar’s mum , Sam of Wates, Wolver-
hampton and Star Scaffolding Ltd for 
making and delivering our beautiful 
blue planter, the heart of our garden. 

We would also like to thank T.J for the 
amazing bench he made and donated 
to school, Evelyn’s mum for the Won-
derful bird house, ready for our feath-
ery friends to nest in and to Dobbies 
Garden Centre, Donnington for our 
beautiful bulbs and plants to bring an 
array of colour. 

Also a very BIG thank you to T.J, Khalis, 
Adam  and Oskar for all their hard 
work,  painting, planting and keeping 
the area tidy and welcoming.   

We still have lots of space in our garden 
and would be very, very grateful for 
donations of bulbs, plants, shrubs 
or  garden ornaments. 

Photographers—14th March 

The photographers will be in school 

on this day to take class group pho-

tographs. The photos will be taken 

during the school day. If your child 

has PE on this day, please arrange 

for them to come in uniform and 

have PE kit to 

change into just 

on this day.  

Thank you 



Let Girls Play! 

On Wednesday 8th March, we are cele-
brating the #letgirlsplay day here at 
school. We will have a special session in 
the afternoon for several children from 
each class to learn some football skills 
and break and lunchtime football will be 
girls only! We hope they enjoy them-

selves   

.6J and 6S Sponsored Run and Cake Stall! 

We are so proud of our amazing pupils who managed to      

complete 500 laps of the school running track together in 15 

minutes for our sponsored run. Some of the children also     

decided to raise extra funds for the hospice charity we are    

supporting, by holding a cake stall where they raised an         

incredible £112.12! We are very impressed with their efforts 

and thank you parents and friends for all of your support.  

 

Year 3 /4 Art Gallery Trip 

 

This week 3/4G went to            

Wolverhampton Art Gallery to 

launch our art topic. We started 

off by getting to handle real life 

ammonites from millions of years 

ago, then we were able to recre-

ate our own using clay and plaster 

which got very messy! In the 

afternoon we got to explore the 

museum looking at the work of 

famous artists as well as engaging 

with interactive pieces!  



World Book Day 

 

We have had a fantastic time celebrating world book day at school. The children have 

loved having a day that has been dedicated to reading, imagination and creativity. Each 

class had planned a variety of great, exciting lessons that help to celebrate this fantastic 

day! The library was bustling today with lots of activities lead by our fabulous librarians. 

Reading is really important and World Book Day helps us to highlight this by celebrating 

it for an entire day! 

‘I love that we have had a whole day just about books!’  



Internet Safety 


